
 
 

Leighton Buzzard Festival Singers 
 

Data Protection and Privacy 
 
We gather and hold the following information on our members through our membership form. 
Members are asked to complete this form when they join the choir.  
 
We only use these details for choir purposes such as maintaining a membership record or sending 
updates for choir administration such as concert, rehearsal & meeting information. Contact details 
may be shared as necessary with Committee members, but we will never pass on personal data to 
other third parties without the member’s explicit consent.  

 
Membership Details 

 
Please would you complete all the details below for our records.  
 
We will only use these details for choir purposes such as maintaining a membership record or sending 
updates for choir administration such as concert, rehearsal & meeting information. Contact details 
may be shared as necessary with Committee members, but we will never pass on personal data to 
other third parties without your explicit consent.  
 
Please return the completed form by email to membership-secretary@lbfs.org.uk at your earliest 
convenience. Alternatively, please pass to Roger at the next choir rehearsal.  
 
Many thanks.  
 
 
Title 
 

 

Name 
 

 

Address 
 
 
 

 

Town 
 

 

County and postcode 
 

 

Home telephone number 
 

 

Mobile telephone number 
 

 

Email address 
 

 

Voice part 
 

 

Emergency contact name 
 

 

Emergency contact 
number 
 

 

Do you have any skills 
such as artwork, PR or 
marketing which you 
would be willing to use 
for the choir? 
 
 

 
 

 
 
As required by General Data Protection Regulations 2018, I agree to the above details being used as 
described. 
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………    Date:………...................……………… 


